
West Central Classes Begin on August 23

Classes at West Central School, operated by the Franklin County
Board of Developmental Disabilities, will begin on Wednesday, August
23, 2023. Parents of children in the early childhood programs will be
contacted regarding start times for their children's classes.

We look forward to another great year as we begin the 2023/2024
school year. Special thanks to all the staff who have prepared for the
start of the school year.
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